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Prayer to Mary, Help of Christians 
Patroness of Australia (Feast Day on Wednesday 24 May 2017) 

 

Mary, Help of Christians, You listen with a Mother’s love to all who look for your guidance.  

I ask you to keep all those I love in your tender care.  

Give me the strength to face up to life’s difficulties and protect me from all spiritual and bodily harm.  

Grant me an abundance of love so that I too, may be a help to others, sharing with them in their times 

of need, and caring for them in their moments of distress. 

 

Mary, Help of Christians, pray for us! 

  



Principal’s News 

 

Fremantle Eisteddfod Win 

Congratulations to Brianna Mo, Stella Van Der Lee and Mia Anderson, who performed as the Yidarra Flute Trio 

in the Under 13 Instrumental Ensemble section of the Fremantle Eisteddfod last Wednesday.  The girls won 1st 

place for the second year in a row in the instrumental ensemble section.  Well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IGA Winthrop Donation 

At a recent assembly, Jack and Jacquie Keeley presented the school with a cheque for $874.00 as part of the 

Winthrop Gardens Supa IGA School Benefits Program.  

The Winthrop Gardens Supa IGA School Benefits Program is free to all shoppers who choose as a beneficiary 

a local school and then 1% of the customerôs total sales is donated to the nominated school each time a person 

shops. The Winthrop Gardens Supa IGA School Benefits Program is an easy and practical way for our schools 

to earn funds, as it is a no-cost fundraiser. Since 2011, Winthrop Gardens Supa IGA has contributed $20,000.00 

to Yidarra.  

We would like to thank all our parents who are part of the Winthrop Gardens Supa IGA School Benefits Program. 

Parents if you have not already joined the program we encourage you to do so.  Join online and receive 250 

bonus points to get you started. Go to www.winthropsupermarket.com.au/rewards-program 

 

  

http://www.winthropsupermarket.com.au/rewards-program


Principal’s News 

Basketball Carnival 

We wish the students in our basketball teams an enjoyable and successful day as they compete in the Basketball 

Carnival on Monday. The competition will be held at Cockburn Basketball Association Wally Hagen Stadium 

between 9am ï 2pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ascension Mass 

We invite all parents to join the students and staff to the whole school mass to celebrate the Feast of the 

Ascension on Thursday 25th May, at 9am in St Thomas More Church. 

Parent Connect Meeting 

All parents are invited to attend the Parent Connect Meeting this Friday morning after assembly, in the staffroom.  

Our guest speaker is Jo Court, the school canteen manager, who will speak about healthy food choices for 

children.  

Fidget Spinners 

Fidget spinners are very popular at present and students are bringing them to school. Despite the claim that they 

can assist students, we are finding that these toys are causing arguments amongst students and are a distraction 

in class.  We request that parents support the school policy and ask their child to leave the fidget spinners at 

home.  Thank you for your support with this matter. 

Pupil Free Days 

We would like to remind parents that Friday 2nd June and Tuesday 6th June are pupil free days. 

  



Principal’s News 

National Sorry Day 

This Friday at assembly, we will observe National Sorry Day. National Sorry Day is an Australia-wide observance 

that acknowledges the impact of Australiaôs Stolen Generations. This day gives people the chance to come 

together and share the steps towards healing for the Stolen Generations, their families and communities. Stolen 

generations refer to Indigenous Australians who were forcibly removed from their families and communities. The 

picture below is of the Aboriginal mural that hangs in our school reception area. The mural was painted in 2003 

by the PP ï Yr3 students under the guidance of Aboriginal artists Gloria Bliss and Maureen Foster as part of our 

school journey towards reconciliation. 

 

 

May God Bless your week. 

 

Carmel Costin 

Principal 

 

 

Congratulations 

Lily F (Y6) was recently selected to compete in the Australian Grass Court Tennis Championships in South 

Australia. Lily was one of 4 girls representing WA in her age group and she performed well to win two of her 5 

matches.   Well done! 

  



School News 

Interschool Basketball Carnival 

Good luck to the selected year 5 and 6 students that will represent Yidarra at the Interschool Basketball carnival 

on Monday, 22 May at Wally Hagan Stadium. Representing Yidarra will be a girlsô team lead by Ava and the 

boys team lead by Kian.  Rob Debowski, PE TEACHER. 

School Photo Days PP-Y6 

¶ Mon 29 May  

¶ Wed 31 May 

While classes have been allocated photos times on one of these two days, scheduling changes may require 

some alteration to these times, so please ensure your children are in FULL WINTER UNIFORM on BOTH of 

these days, even if it is their usual sport uniform day. Sibling photos are mainly organised over recess and lunch 

on both days. 

The closing date for siblings is Friday, 26 May at midday SHARP 

School Photo Payment Information & Dates 

¶ Paying with cash, please forward your childôs envelope on allocated photo day. 

¶ On-line orders - no envelopes are to be returned to school. 

¶ Retain your code if you would like to purchase extra photos during the year: 

¶ 3YO to Kindy ï Code; YHCBTC 

¶ PP to 6 ï Code; QVHLLN 

Library News 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library on Wednesday, 21 June and Thursday, 22 June 2017.  The 

Fair will be open before and after school and at lunchtime each day. 

Parent volunteers are needed to help sell. If you are able to give 30 minutes or so of your time, we would love 

to have your help. A sign-up sheet will be on the library door nearer to the date.  If you have experience using 

an EFTPOS machine for sales, you will be especially welcome. Remember, all books sold earn a commission, 

which is used to buy library books and other resources. There will also be an opportunity to donate specific 

books to the library. Look out for the 'Donations' table. 

The 91 Story Treehouse 

Andy Griffiths and Terry Denton will be at All Saints College, Ewing St, Bull Creek on Wednesday, 16 August 

2017.  Tickets $20 which includes a signed copy of The 91 Story Treehouse. 

For more information and bookings: https://www.trybooking.com/273101 

Cheryl Lopez, TEACHER LIBRARIAN 

https://www.trybooking.com/273101


School News 

 

  

Merit Awards 
Week 5 

 

Joshua B PG 

Harper T PG 

Eadan E 2G 

Cavan L 2G 

Charlie W 5B 

Kara D 5G 

Sofia P 5G 

 

 

Stars of the 

Week 

Jessica Y 6G 

Naomi K 3B 



P&F News 

Next P&F Meeting 

Next meeting held in the library on Wednesday, 31 May at 7.30pm.  As always, everyone is welcome. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Issue 3 is closed and will be delivered shortly. 

Footy Tipping Winners Week 2 

Winners for week 4:  

1. Jake M 5G 

2. Peter Keily 

Enjoy spending your Prize money! 

If you require any further information, contact Ricky Butler via email: rickyjasonbutler@yahoo.com.au 

Entertainment Book 

You now have received your Entertainment book, if you do not wish to purchase, please return to the Yidarra 

office.  A collection box will be available in the foyer. 

Pagoda Dinner Dance Ticket Purchase – Saturday, 21 October 

The booking URLs for this event are:  

https://www.trybooking.com/NHDW & https://www.trybooking.com/233320 

For further information, contact parent coordinator lisa_lindner@msn.com or 0419 192 923.  

Parent Connect Group, next meeting at Yidarra – Friday, 26 May in the staff room at 9.30am 

 

mailto:rickyjasonbutler@yahoo.com.au
https://www.trybooking.com/NHDW
https://www.trybooking.com/233320
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